DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Engineering Division

100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, WI 54911
Phone (920) 832-6474

Fax (920) 832-6489

P “...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

March 10, 2017

Dear Property Owner:

The City of Appleton is proposing to construct sidewalk along the south side of the Northland Avenue south
service road from Mason Street to Locust Street in 2017.

The Department of Public Works will present this design to the Municipal Services Committee on Tuesday,
March 21 at 6:30 p.m. in Committee Room “A”, Sixth Floor, City Center Building, 100 N Appleton Street.

You are invited to attend this meeting to view and comment on the plans of the proposed construction. The
proposed sidewalk design would then go to the full Common Council on April 5, 2017.

If you are unable to attend this meeting, feel free to contact me at 832-6486 or email at
Mark.Lahay(@appleton.org with any questions or comments. You can view the proposed plans on the
City’s website at the following site: hittp:/www.appleton.org/government/public-works/admin-
engineering/project-information/northland-avenue-sidewalk-construction-mason-st-to-locusi-st.

Sincerely,

Jiud A

Mark A. Lahay, P.E.
Assistant City Engineer

¢: Alderperson
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